

## **Neighbourhood Plan Minutes**

## Sunday 23rd June 2019 9am Top Room Parish Hall

1.	<ul> <li>Apologies: T Reed; A Gudge; D Mortlock; M Mortlock; D Gibb &amp; D Bennett.</li> <li>In attendance: H Billot(chair); A Sheppard; J Leyland; S Lowen; S Lake; J Duncalfe; C Bain-Smith; A Witt &amp; K Saunders.</li> </ul>
2.	Approval of minutes of previous meeting: The minutes of the last meeting were approved.
3.	The discussion document by Hugh Billot stipulating changes made to NP was agreed.
4.	The amendments to the objectives were agreed.
5.	No suggestions were made to the sustainability section (10 to 10.6) in the NP.
6.	The Poppyfields report on drainage issues requires amendment and a meeting was set with Hugh, Simon and John to deal with this.
7.	There was insufficient support to remedy all the consultants' suggestions, mainly maps, but this does not detract from having a polished plan.

Signed Parish Clerk/ NP Chair	
-------------------------------	--